
Speedway  :  Facebook  session
for fans to quiz chair

BRITISH Speedway Chairman Keith Chapman will take questions
from supporters ahead of the 2017 season.
Chapman will be in the hot seat in a special Question Time
Speedway GB Facebook Live show at noon Friday, January 20.
It is anticipated to be a highly popular event and fans of all
clubs from all tiers are urged to send in their questions.
Supporters can send their questions across in advance via
facebook.com/speedwaygb or by Tweeting @speedwaygb using the
#askkeith hashtag.
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